State Pharmaceuticals Corporation
Central Purchasing Unit (CPU)
REGISTRATION OF SUPPLIERS FOR PURCHASE OF SURGICAL ITEMS THROUGH CPU
YEAR 2016
The State Pharmaceuticals Corporation (SPC) requests suppliers of Surgical Items to be registered with the Central Purchasing Unit (CPU) of SPC for the products they intend to supply to SPC through CPU. The quotations for future CPU tenders will be requested only from suppliers who are registered with CPU for respective products. You are also requested to register any new products you wish to supply.
Further information and registrations forms could be obtained from the Manager Central Purchasing Unit.

Tel
: 011 – 2439667 /  011 – 2439657

Registration Period : On or before 31st January 2016
Chairman 
State Pharmaceuticals Corporation of Sri Lanka

No.75, Sir Baron Jayathilake Mawatha

Colombo 01.

· Please note, Rs.1500/= will be charged for an application
